
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Sunday, March 31  9:00am  Easter Sunday worship 

    10:00am  Fellowship, NO BOLT 

Tuesday, April 2  9:00am-2:00pm Office staffed 

Wednesday, April 3  9:00am-2:00pm  Office staffed 

    6:00pm  Confirmation/BAM meal 

    6:30pm  Confirmation/BAM class  

Sunday, April 7  9:00am  Worship & Fellowship 

    10:15am  BOLT 

Thank you for supporting the ministry    
and mission of Trinity Lutheran Church! 
                            3/24/24 
         Attendance:  73  Online: 9 
 
            February Financial Report 
    Account Balances as of 2/29/2024 

   General Fund:       $5,939.77 

   Youth Org:            $4,123.06  

   Memorial Fund:  $17,520.60  

   WELCA:               $2,315.52 
 

                        February Numbers 

Income:                             $10,789.73  

Expenses                           $11,780.48  

Adj Income Less Exp:          -$990.75  

Scan this QR code and you will be 

taken to Trinity’s “Give” page. Scroll 

all the way to the end for the yellow 

“donate” button. Thank you! 

You can sign up to help in worship on  

the sign-up sheet in the fellowship hall  

or online at:  trinityhammond.org 
   

March 31– Easter Sunday 

Greeters:   

Ushers: Jim & Karen Riley, Marti Peterson 

Acolyte:    

Readers:      

Communion: Dave Roos family 

Slide show:    

Sound/Video:  Kathy Jensen 
 

April 7– Sunday 

Greeter: 

Usher: 

Acolyte: 

Reader:   Mandi Langman 

Slide show: 

Sound/Video:   Daryl Frank 

BOLT Teacher:  Mandi Langman 

        **************** 

 March 31, 2024 

      Happy Easter! 
God’s Blessings to all! 

          Contact us:  office 715-796-2788     trinitylutheranhammond@gmail.com  

                   More information about our programs:   www.trinityhammond.org 



 

Scholarships for High School Seniors 
Applications for the Trinity-Orville Owens Memorial Scholarship are available. Any 

member of Trinity Lutheran Church of Hammond WI who is continuing their education 

at any four-year, two-year, or vocational school and who has not previously received a 

Trinity-Orville Owens Memorial Scholarship is eligible. You may request an applica-

tion by sending an email to: trinitylutheranhammond@gmail.com, or you can pick one 

up from the Endowment Committee’s mailbox located in the Fellowship Hall.  Submit 

the application along with 2 letters of recommendation to:  Trinity Endowment Fund 

Treasurer, Trinity Lutheran Church, 1250 Broadway St./PO Box 68,Hammond, WI  

54015. The deadline for submitting applications is April 28, 2024.  

Community Mental Health Benefit April 23 
Plans are being made for the annual mental health 
fundraiser sponsored by Trinity and the Barnboard Grill 
& Saloon in Roberts.  Mark your calendars for Tuesday, April 23 from 5-9 pm.  Ten 
percent of all sales at the restaurant this night will go to the St. Croix Central School 
District Mental Health Programs, a big need in our communities.  You are welcome to 

WELCA  Morning of Renewal event April 20    

Women of the ELCA St. Croix Valley Conference are invited to the annual Morning of 

Renewal event. It will be held on Saturday, April 20th at First Lutheran Church in New 

Richmond, with the opening program beginning at 9:00am. Speaker Ginny Rassier will 

talk on the theme “All My Deserts Are Rivers of Joy” (Isaiah 35:1-2). Lunch will fol-

low. Registration is $15 at the door. An in-kind donation will be collected for Grace 

Place.  The church is at 218 County Road K. See poster in narthex for details. 

Menomonie Singers Spring Concert 

This experienced and beautiful choir invites all churches to their spring concerts, featur-

ing Requiem by Faure and a local string quartet. The fee is Suggested Donation of $10. 

Three possible dates are available; please see poster in the narthex for details.   

Organizational meeting for Trinity Middle School & High School Youth  
You and your parents are invited to come talk about ideas for planning fun events,  
service projects, and times to meet. This meeting will take place on Sunday, April 7th 
following worship. See you there!        

Prayer Requests: Pray for  Janet Yoder’s sister 
   Pray for Jacki Peterson 
   Pray for Julie Boumeester 
 
Prayer Point: We give thanks for the moisture of the past week which has lessened  
  the drought. 

Spiritual Practice:  Practice thankfulness.  Watch for God’s good gifts in your life  
and your loved ones’ lives. Look for signs of Jesus’ resurrection life in events and  
people around you. 

Submit a Prayer Request:  Please fill out the blue prayer request sheet found in the  
sanctuary and place in the offering plate, or email: tlchwelca@gmail.com, or call the 
church office and leave a message at 715-796-2788. 

Children’s Prayer-Ground 
Then children were being brought to him in order that he might lay his hands on them 
and pray.  The disciples spoke sternly to those who brought them, but Jesus said, “Let 
the children come to me, and do not stop them, for it is to such as these that the king-
dom of heaven belongs.”    - Matthew 19:13-14 
Congregations for years have committed to supporting children in the Sacrament of Ho-
ly Baptism. Jesus is eager to welcome young ones and bless them. Prayer-Grounds are 
popping up in many congregations as a sign of hospitality. Please note that there is a 
need for soft toys instead of hard plastic ones. Pastor Julie has a couple of suggestions: 
Wikki Stix, lacing cards, or chenille craft stems are recommended in our Lutheran guide 
for Sunday worship. Please have children either sit at the desk or sit on the floor rug. If a 
child wanders, no worries! Gently direct them back to the play area. Adults are encour-
aged to foster a calm and happy environment for the children that are present in the 
Christian community. Please direct any questions to Pastor Julie. 

The Clean Slate Group 
Trinity will host a new AA and Al-anon group on Wednesday mornings from 10:00-
11:00 a.m. beginning April 10th.  Please share this information so people in the wider 
community are aware of this new group.  

Interested in becoming a member of the church? 
New members will be received this spring. If you are interested in becoming part of the 
community of God's people at Trinity, please speak with Pastor Julie. An informational 
session will be planned to get acquainted, learn some basics of Lutheran faith, and of 
the work of the church.  


